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Special Newsletter for Federal Employees and Retirees 

 

CNN has an interesting article about the common mistake of rolling the 

TSP into an IRA. Here is the link: 

http://money.cnn.com/2014/10/01/retirement/federal-workers-

leaving-thrift-savings-plans/index.html I keep hearing from retirees that 

they transferred the funds. Be careful!  I also mentioned this in the 

September newsletter (see p. 2). 
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